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Wednesday 13th September 2023 

 
YEAR 6 TRIP TO SOUTHAMPTON DOCKS 

      
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are writing to let you know that Year 6 are going on a trip to visit the 
Southampton docks on Friday 29th September.  This is a great opportunity for the 
children to learn about history of the docks, local trade and how it is such a 
significant aspect of the city we live in. 
 
The children will register in school as normal. They will take their school water 
bottles with them. We will depart Fairisle Junior School at 9:00 and will return to 
school before lunchtime.  
 
When we arrive at the docks, the children will be welcomed by a member of DP 
World staff, who will come onto the coach to explain the different areas of the docks 
and all the magic behind the scenes! They will stay on the coach for the tour so they 
will be able to observe the containers and cranes in action.  
 
The cost of the trip will be £5 per child. Money can be paid to the school office in the 
usual manner. We ask that cash payments are placed in an envelope that is clearly 
marked with your child’s name and class. Please return the permission slip that you 
will receive later this week via email by Monday 18th September 2023. 
 
You have already completed a medical form when your child was in Year 5. 
However, if your child has any recent change to their health that we should be 
aware of, please inform the office and complete a new medical form.   
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.   
 
Best wishes, 

 
 

 
Holly Cleveley    Anne-Marie Errouam     Charlotte Thornton    Corrine Work     Sarah Harley 
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